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DATE: November 1 , 2000 

TO: Dr. Mary Bane, Deputy Executive Director, Technical 

FROM : Diana Caldwell , Senior Attorney, Division of Legal~e~ces 

RE: Revised Recommendation for Docket No . 001536-TP ~ 

Staff requests permission to file a revised recommendation for 
the above referenced docket (Item No . 23) to be considered at the 
Commission ' s November 7, 2000, Agenda Conference. Vi sta-United and 
Smart City had filed a letter requesting approval of its Carrier 
Services Agreement by either staff or the Commission . Upon further 
review of the Contract requiring the approval , it appears 
Commission action is necessary . While staff believes that this 
mat ter could be considered at a later agenda conference , the 
request would make more sense being addressed with all the issues 
related to the transfer. 

Thank you for your considera tion and assistance . 
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